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Mayor and Council,

Please accept this letter as my request to have our approximately 14 acres (Map
99, Parcels 57.02, 57.03) adjacent to the new Northwest Connector annexed into
the City of Crossville. As a condition of annexation, we request that water,
sewer, and street lighting be extended within 24 months following final

completion of the new road.

THE GARDENS, INC.
Tim Wilson

(Title) _C Zo.




